The talk for April’s meeting was “A Solar System Alphabet” given by Bob Mizon.  This was a collection of 26 objects and phenomena which gave a wide range of subjects given in Bob’s usual erudite way.
After the break, the Bob Mizon show continued with his Object of the Month – the constellation of Cancer, the Crab.  Jan Wrightson then showed some of her astronomical sketches which was a (welcome?) break from the images we normally have in this part of the meeting.  I - like most imagers I suspect – am jealous of the ability of good sketchers to render what the eye really sees rather than what the camera tells you.
No lack of images though!  Pete Adshead led us through some detective work on identifying asteroid trails on an image.  Ken Honour gave us some galaxy and planetary nebula images, Gordon MacKenzie had an image of M63 – the Sunflower Galaxy – and Bill Reed showed us a work in progress of planetary nebula PK219+31.1, aka Abell 31 (I had to look it up!) in Ha.  This last one is very faint and may be brighter in OIII.  Best of luck Bill!!

Next month’s meeting will be our “Ask the Panel” session so please come armed with any questions (vaguely astronomical anyway) that the learned CADAS collective intelligence can have a crack at.
Finally, we all wish Annabelle a speedy recovery.
